
Are you interested in a different 
educational model for your children?

Are you drawn to the idea of homeschooling, 
but feel like you don’t have adequate resources, 
whether time, knowledge, or structure?

Are you already homeschooling, but feel like your child would benefit from 
outside instruction in certain subject areas, 

like the more advanced math and science topics?

Or maybe you just want to have your child 
experience the teaching style of others?

If you answered yes to any of these questions, 
please join us as we meet to determine interest 
in starting a microschool in the Whitewater area. 

Date: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 at 7:00 pm
Where: Grace Baptist Church, Whitewater, KS

Contact Tanya Cook at tkcook797@icloud.com 
if you have any further questions or are interested, 

but can’t make the meeting.


